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Question No. 33 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2005: 

If you are able, please provide information on the further requests for information and clarification 
sought by the Subcommission. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

As noted at the hearing of the Committee on 31 October 2005, the proceedings of the 
Subcommission are confidential.  Therefore, it is not appropriate to provide details of the requests 
made by the Subcommission.  Matters covered in the questions to date include explanation of the 
submission made by Australia, provision of further technical information relating to connection of 
various areas of continental shelf with Australia and matters relating to the technical format of the 
submission. 
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